
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about some updates to our 

takeout services at [Restaurant Name]. 

Starting [Date], we will be extending our takeout hours to better serve you. Our new takeout 

hours will be: 

• Monday - Friday: 11:00 AM - 9:00 PM 

• Saturday - Sunday: 10:00 AM - 10:00 PM 

Additionally, we are introducing a new takeout menu featuring seasonal specials to enhance your 

dining experience at home! 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to serving you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Restaurant Name] 

[Contact Information] 


